
Tell us about your  
child care needs!
The cities of Coquitlam, Port Coquitlam, and Port Moody 

are looking for input from parents and guardians as we 

develop child care action plans for our communities.  

Take our survey today and make sure your voice is heard. 

Submit your survey by Friday, November 1, 2019. 

tricitieschildcare.ca

http://tricitieschildcare.ca/

